
FAQs

Why do I receive a OneTimePassword (OTP) during enrolment process?

When a certificate is created, a one-time password is sent to the owner of the programming key. This is for increased security to create a
security certificate for a programming key.

The e-mail address of the secondary programming key owner is stored in the CLIQ Web Manager by the main programming key owner.

 

 
Link zum FAQ-Eintrag | Status as of: 30.08.2022 | RedTeam

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

www.ikon.de

https://dach.assaabloy.com/de/en/cliq-software-faq?kategorie=76#eintrag_601
http://www.tcpdf.org
https://www.ikon.de/

